MUNSTER BASH
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STUDENTS MUST HAVE A SIGNED PERMISSION SLIP TO ATTEND.
Permission slips for all events are available at:
https://setauketpta.com

Parents will pick up and sign out their child{ren} at the main entrance.

Students are welcome to come in costume —
no weapons or costume face masks.

There will be a DJ, photo booth, snacks, and drinks.

Please encourage your child to limit cell phone usage to parent
communication only during Monster Bash. Please see
letter regarding cell phone policy.

Please no posting photos taken during
the event to social media.

Any questions please contact:

sixthgrade@setauketpta.com




